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From: Chris Bilotti <CBILOTTI@thebilottigroup.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 3:12 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Budget Article 3, Section 17

I support the changes proposed by the Governor in his Budget Article 3, Section 17. As landlords, we spend a lot of time
on various inspections and approvals and limiting the amount of unnecessary filings and paperwork would be greatly
appreciated.

Thank you.

Christopher V Bilotti,
President
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